
Wisconsin Right to Life PAC Congratulates Primary Endorsed Winners 

“We are pleased with the results of yesterday’s election,” stated Heather Weininger, Executive Director 

of Wisconsin Right to Life. “As November approaches we know that the pro-choice organizations are out 

in full force and looking to take back seats or maintain seats at the federal and state levels. Wisconsin is 

a key target ground for these groups and we are now going to work even harder to ensure those who 

share the same thoughts on the sanctity of life stay in office and are newly elected to positions.” 

The Wisconsin Right to Life PAC endorsed candidates who now advance to the general election in 

November are: 

U.S. Senate candidate Leah Vukmir 

U.S. House of Representatives candidates Bryan Steil (CD 1), Rep. Jim Sensenbrenner (CD 5) 

Governor Scott Walker 

State Assembly Candidates: 

 District 14 Matt Adamczyk  

District 59 Timothy Ramthun 
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